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The regular monthly meeting of the Borough of Montgomery Emergency Management Agency will be held:

THURSDAY,  OCTOBER  12,  2017 - 7:00 PM
STEVE and MICHELLE  COOK   will provide the refreshments.

NOTES FROM OUR EMA ADM. ASSISTANT, LESLIE GRUVER
It is with great regret that we report the passing of Don Feaster, 45 year member of our EMA.  Don was liked by everyone and performed many services to our EMA as well as the entire community during his life.  His knowledge and wisdom as well as his endeavor, to always be on hand to help with our many activities will be missed.  

On the brighter side, we are extremely happy to report that our EMA Community Emergency Services radio repeater has finally been completed.  After a 50 year dream of some of our EMA members, this repeater system will greatly enhance the coordination of our community, Emergency Management Agency, fire company, fire police, municipal police, municipal maintenance crews and others who may be assisting in the time of disaster.  

The community repeater has been licensed and located on the hill next to the borough water tower and has full battery backup and ample lightning protection in the event of a power failure.  

Many thanks for the continued support of our Montgomery Borough Council who have always been supportive of our EMA projects and were a most important part of this repeater project.  

Don't forget that your help will be needed to assist with the coordination of the Borough Halloween Parade to be held on Tuesday, October 31, at 6:00 pm.






Les Gruver,    EMA Administrative Assistant
